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Hello Fall! Time for rubber boots, umbrellas, cozy sweaters and fantastic fundraisers! 

Thank you to everyone who helped out with the Thanksgiving lunch! We really appreciated 
all the helping hands! It was so great to see all of our Savory kids and staff together 
enjoying a great meal and each other’s company! 

We are in the swing of things with our second hot lunch day on the go (PIZZA!) as well as 
our surprise popcorn day.  

We are happy to tell you that our online ordering, for items such as these, is performing 
very well! Thank you all for participating in this change. We feel it is a very convenient, 
quick alternative and it uses less paper! Go green!! If you haven’t given it a try, but wish to 
do so, please sign up at https://ca.crowdblink.com?event=6 If you should still need a form, 
please find these located in the front hall of the school in the folder labelled "extra 
forms". 

Upcoming PAC events 

Poinsettias Order forms for poinsettias have already gone home. All orders are due back 
by November 1st. The plants will be available for pick up at the school by December 1st. 

Purdys Order forms for Purdys chocolates will be sent home within the next couple of 
weeks. 

Tue Nov 14th - Next PAC meeting to be held in the library at 630pm. 

Sat Dec 2nd - Savory PAC Winter Fair come by to support local artists and crafters and 
grab some delicious baked goods! Admission is by donation. 

• Don’t forget! We have some great ongoing fundraisers currently running! You can 
help out with the following; 

• Thrifty Foods smile card (available at the office or you could email one of us at 
savoryfundraising@gmail.com)  

• Canadian Tire money.  

https://ca.crowdblink.com/?event=6


• You can drop our school name at Alpine Bottle Depot and Cobs Bread!  

• You can use our school membership #33749 at any Peninsula Co-op!  

• And if you order from Spud.ca, when you're ready to check out, you can enter the 
promotional code "FUNDRAISING" and select our school!  

So many ways to help out!! 

 

Did you know that we not only have a fantastic info board, where you can find all these 
things and more, in the front hall at the school, but we have a Facebook page as well?!!! We 
try to keep you as up to date as possible on all things PAC related. It’s a great place to ask 
questions, give suggestions and find out about all the current fundraising efforts! 
Facebook search: Savory Elementary PAC  

 

 


